From: "Larry Lindsay" <LLINDSAY®@waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Water diversion ' -
Date: May 17, 2006 -8:02:04 AM PDT
To:  zapsagues@sonic.net>

OK, thanks for letting me know.

Larry

Charles L. Lindsay, P.E.
Compliance Unit
Division of Water Rights

(916) 341-5345

N | Peter Sagues <apsagues@sonic.net> 05/16/06 8:37 PM >>>

Larry, We wanted you to know that The Vineyard Club did not hook up the
diversion pipeline from Oak Flat Creek this season since we had enough
late season rain 1o keep the lake topped off. Peter Sagues
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